
   
 

   
 

On Thursday 21st March, representatives of the Cambridge UCU Justice 4 College 
Supervisors (J4CS) campaign met with representatives of the Colleges, University, 
and the Office of Intercollegiate Services (OIS). 

Present at that meeting: 

Cambridge UCU: Emily Sandford (UCU Casualisation Rep), Ali Suriel (PhD 
candidate), Lydia Richards (UCU regional official). 

Colleges, University and OIS: 
Richard Anthony (Chair, Bursars’ Committee), Malcolm Millbrook (Deputy Head of 
OIS). 

In this meeting, attendees received an update on progress on the initial report of 
findings based on the Undergraduate Supervisor Workload Survey. A near-final 
version is due to be circulated to the members of the meeting before the end of 
March, with publication to follow in due course. 
 
A productive initial conversation was had between both parties, which followed the 
response to the Colleges’ pay proposal formulated by the J4CS Campaign on a 
meeting on 13th March. This will be further discussed in subsequent meetings, 
following circulation of the findings from the initial report. 
  


